

CHRISTMAS CAROLING

Oh Come All Ye Songful..... to the Optomist Scout House, Sunday December 19 at 7:00 p.m. to join in some good old fashioned neighborhood Christmas caroling. Bring the whole family and a snack to share. Hot punch will be provided by the Neighborhood Association. After an hour or so of caroling, we will return to the scout house to enjoy refreshments and socializing. Please plan on joining the fun. Singing talent is <u>not</u> required, just bring your Christmas spirit.

If you would like the carolers to visit your house, please let us know by calling Sue Doker at 878-6718, or by returning the form below and leave your porch light on the night of the 19th. We'll get to as many houses as we can.

Dear Christmas Carolers:	Apply Stamp	
YES I would like the carolers to visit my house at;My name is;		

Cut out this form, apply postage and send it to:

CHRISTMAS CAROLERS
C/O JOE DOKER
2012 E. INDIAN HEAD DR.
TALLAHASSEE, FL. 32301

FALL FESTIVAL REPORT

The neighborhood Fall Festival and Potluck Dinner occurred on Sunday, November 7th at Indian Head Park. A friendly crowd of about 50 neighbors enjoyed sampling each others' cooking, taking part in a turkey raffle, and playing a cake walk. It was a beautiful fall afternoon, and a perfect day for family fun and neighborly socializing.

The Board of Trustees would like to thank Magnolia Properties for donating soft drinks.

WINTER MEETING- Crimewatch Organization Continues

The winter meeting of the Association will be aimed at organizing our Crimewatch block captains and instructing them as to how they can make Crimewatch an effective program. A representative of the Tallahassee Police Department, Crime Prevention Unit will be on hand to speak and answer questions. The meeting is scheduled for 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, January 20, 1983 at the Parkway Baptist Church located on E. Indian Head Dr.

(continued from front page)

20th. Even if you do not wish to be a block captain but are interested in crime prevention, you will find the meeting to be interesting and informative.

FALL WORKDAY A BIG SUCCESS

If you haven't been to Indian Head Park (also known as Optimist Park) since this summer, you should take a stroll down there soon. During the third regular workday in the park, fourteen energetic neighbors painted the entire exterior and repainted the interior walls of the Optimist building. This new paint makes the building look especially trim, especially at night under the new security lights.

This work represented the Neighborhood Association's final commitment to the building's restoration. Within the next year the City Parks and Recreation Department promises to replace the windows and front doors, completeing their share of the structural work. There is also a chance they may put down vinyl flooring over the now bare concrete.

The workday on October 30th now brings the year's total contribution of "Neighbor Labor" to 206 hours! This has truly been an impressive showing of interest and common concern. Thanks to all of you that helped.

The next workday will be Saturday, February 5, 1983. We will continue our efforts to improve the park by adding more landscaping to the grounds. If you would like

to contribute money to purchase trees, shrubs and bulbs (or have any already potted plants to contribute), please call Dale Allen at 877-9159 as soon as possible.

ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETINGS are held at 7:30 p.m. at the Optimist Building on the third Sunday of the month. All members are invited to attend.

